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House Democratic Leader Jenne on Seating of Representative

Daryl Campbell
 
Tallahassee, FL – House Democratic Leader Evan Jenne (D- Hollywood)
issued the following statement on the certification and seating of Representative
Daryl Campbell to House District 94.
 
The seat has been open since former Representative Bobby DuBose resigned
from office to run for Congress.
 
“We are very excited to have Representative Campbell join us here in Tallahassee to
do the people’s business. I want to thank Secretary Laurel Lee from the Department of
State and Speaker Chris Sprowls for helping navigate this unique election situation so
that Representative Campbell can be here for this legislative session. The 179,000+
Broward County residents in the district deserve to have a voice in their state
government, and now they will.”
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